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October 14, 2003

Lisa Burcham
Associate Director
Historic Preservation Division
801 North Capitol Street, NE, Suite 3000
Washington, DC 20002
Re: HPA 03-558 (223 9th Street, NE)

Dear Ms. Burcham,

At its regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on October 9, 2003, ANC 6A voted unanimously (6-0-0 with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support the above referenced application for the construction of a three-story rear addition to the single-family dwelling at 223 9th Street, NE. 

These improvements were discussed in detail at a meeting of the ANC’s Economic Development and Zoning Committee on September 30, 2003. The committee heard from an owner of this row house property on plans to replace an existing deck with a three-story brick-clad addition that will extend 17 feet and 9 inches. The committee voted unanimously to recommend that the ANC send a letter of support. This recommendation was accepted at the following monthly meeting of ANC 6A.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Commissioner Cody Rice, Chair of ANC 6A’s Economic Development and Zoning Committee, at 202-544-3734.

Respectfully yours,

//original signed//
Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc:  Timothy and Kathleen Penney, 223 9th Street, NE
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